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Comments: The Sandias are already very overused and overcrowded! Drawing more cars and more people to
the area--as well as destroying more habitat by cutting the many trees now standing where the mountain coaster
would go--will have a severely negative impact on wildlife and jeopardize the survival of numerous species. This
form of recreation may be fine in more expansive mountainous areas, but the Sandias are a very limited and
precious resource already threatened by existing development. At this time, the Sandias, like most of New
Mexico, are suffering from severe drought that is likely to persist. Putting in a mountain coaster is sure to worsen
existing problems and endanger what we all love about the Sandias. Please do not allow this untenable project
to proceed!



